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An annual campaign of traffic safety will be held on December 23th in Nishitetsu Kurume Station.

Chiharu Nakamura who belongs to the woman's rugby team "Nanairo Prizm Fukuoka” from Kurume
will join the event. She leads the Nanairo Prizm as both one of the player and GM of the team. She is
also a candidate for a member for 7-player rugby for the Tokyo 2020 Olympics and expected to play

an active role.

At this event, the reflective materials designed by the police station and Nanairo Prizm Fukuoka together
will be handed to call for the prevention of traffic accidents.
In addition, a demostration such as ball catch by Nakamura is scheduled, so please come and join it!



